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Green Line Ground Investigations 
Notice Date: March 14, 2025 

Beginning March 17, Green Line is undertaking a series of borehole tests, identifying utility locations 

along the future LRT alignment. Test sites are limited to City-owned property but may impact general 

traffic in the area. Our construction partner will be working from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm where lane 

closures may be required, otherwise work will take place between 7:30 am and 5:30 pm.  

Each investigation is expected to take one day with all investigations completed by early April. Where 

there are potential impacts to residences or businesses, Green Line will contact those who may be 

directly affected.   

 

What Where When 

Borehole investigations Locations along the Green Line 

alignment 

130 Ave SE to Glenmore Tr SE 

Mar 17 - 21 

  Glenmore Tr SE to Deerfoot Tr 

Mar 18 - 25 

  Deerfoot Tr to 9 Ave SE 

Mar 25 – Apr 1 

 

 

For more detailed information and maps of approximate investigation sites, visit 

Calgary.ca/GreenLine/currentconstruction  
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What is the work?  

Green Line Ground Investigations 

Green Line is digging a series of small boreholes along the southeast alignment. This work is 

necessary to locate utilities and survey points to progress the design of the Green Line LRT and 

support construction.  These efforts are crucial for understanding potential conflicts and ensuring 

the seamless integration of the utilities with the overall Green Line construction plan.  

 

For more information or if you have any questions, please call 311 or email the project team at 

greenline@calgary.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Green Line LRT 

The Green Line is Calgary's next light rail transit (LRT) line. With over $6 billion in commitments from the 

Government of Canada, Government of Alberta and City of Calgary, it is the largest infrastructure investment 

in our city’s history.  

Accessibility is a priority for Green Line. If you have concerns with accessing information or navigating 

around construction, please contact greenline@calgary.ca  


